
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
The Town has contracted Bell & Flynn Inc.  

to overlay the segment of Union Rd. 
from Winnicutt Rd. to High Street. 

 
Intersecting driveways that are asphalt  

will receive a milled joint at 
orange mark so that road 

can be paved up too.  Gravel driveway  
aprons will be raised to grade of new  
asphalt during the road shouldering. 

 
Work is expected to begin the  

week of November 1, 2021 
 

Please have your Trash & Recycling  
placed curbside on your regular Wednesday  

collection day by 7:00AM. 
 

Residents local to this segment of road will be 
flagged through the work zones. 

School buses will be flagged through  
work zones without interruption. 

 
Please call Stratham  

Public Works Department 
At 603-772-5550 

with any questions or concerns. 
Thank you! 

 


